
 

SPRINGVALE TOWNSHIP 

September 14, 2021 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 

The Springvale Township Board met in regular session on Tuesday, September 14, 2021, 7:30 PM, at the 

Springvale Township Hall, 8198 East Mitchell Road. There were fifteen visitors present.   

 

CALL TO ORDER 7:30 PM by Township Supervisor, Randy McCune. 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

ROLL CALL by Pat McCune, Clerk  

        Randy McCune, Supervisor  Present              Becky Fettig, Trustee        Present 

        Dawn DeRue, Treasurer              Present              Kyle Ulrich, Trustee          Present 

        Patricia McCune, Clerk   Present 

 

CONSENT AGENDA ITEMS 

       Approval of August 2021 meeting minutes:  

       Payment of bills:  No comments 

       Clerk and Treasurer’s Report: Funds are in order, taxes in order. 

       Motion to accept Payment of Bills and Clerk/Treasurer’s Report offered by Becky Fettig , second by       

       Kyle Ulrich, passed unanimously. 

 

VERBAL REPORTS 

       Ordinance Enforcement Officer (OEO): see attached report. Becky Fettig sending out requests for    

       improvements to be done before winter settles in. 

Fire Dept. Report:  Ed Sutfin reports for the department. 

Lake Level Report: Joel Kato reports for the lake levels. Crooked Lake Association had a  

private tour of the lake and locks. Bill Shorter will know more for our next meeting. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

      Fireworks: Randy McCune reports on progress of ordinance using information from surrounding township 

       and committee participants. 

      Channel Rd./Camp Petosega Rd. Speed issues: Randy explains data sheet. Richard Gilgrist explains how 

      the data works out over two weeks’ time. 

      Fire Hall Sign: Randy reports the memorial for the sign should be the end of September. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

      Library Issue: Tabled for more information to accumulate by October. 

      Passer data 2022: Randy explains the report from the county. Randy states that Rustic Road 

      looks good. A request is made to create our road priorities for 2022. 

      Boat Launch/Speed signage: Randy reports on signage to improve use of Ellsworth Boat Ramp.  

      The township will be organizing signage in an effort to reduce speeding near Camp Petosega and 

      Channel Road. 



 

COMMENTS FROM THE FLOOR:   

➢ Joel thanks the board for the fireworks restraint efforts.  

➢ Richard Gilgrist comments on property use by multiple mobile units.  

➢ General discussion, from attendees, about fireworks experiences. 

➢ Val Myerson brings up the information to be used in October’s meeting concerning the Petoskey Public 

➢ Library.  

➢ Bill Shorter notes a concern for use of boat launch trash and fish offal.  Alice Conrad voices  

➢ concerns about speeding on Mitchell Road. 

      

COMMENTS FROM BOARD: 

ADJOURNMENT:   

       Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm--Becky Fettig motions, Pat McCune seconds. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Pamela Rambow, Springvale Township Deputy Clerk 

 

 

__________________________________, Springvale Township Clerk 

Approved by Springvale Township Board on ____________________ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


